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Reorganisation of Hydrographic Offices – New Chief Executive, National 
Hydrographer and reorganisation at UKHO 

 
Since NSHC last met in 2004, UKHO has undergone many changes. Not least of 
these is the appointment of a new Chief Executive, Mike Robinson, following the 
retirement of Dr Wyn Williams in July 2006.  A new National Hydrographer is also to 
be appointed. 
UKHO would like to take this opportunity to explain our new structure. 
 


